
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Windsor                               Term:   Summer 1          2021 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 Windsor are extremely proud of our 

achievements at the Agricultural Challenge. 

We were awarded second prize overall and 

£175. We are going to spend the money on 

some outside games and a special afternoon 

for our bubble (a pizza picnic is a popular 

choice!) We have also won a free day trip on 

a barge, which we are hoping to go on near 

the end of term. We were awarded first place 

for our fantastic 3D fox and our cress seed 

diaries. We enjoyed learning about what seeds 

need to grow and how to look after them. We 

measured the cress are were impressed to see 

how fast it grew. We also did experiments to 

find out what happens when we don’t water 

the seeds and if we leave them in the dark.  

In Maths, we have been developing our 

understanding of positional language, by 

programming our beebots. We have been 

giving and following instructions, and really 

enjoyed pretending to be beebots ourselves; 

our friends 

gave us 

directions to 

help the 

beebot find the 

flower.  We 

have also been 

practicing how 

to cross the 

road safety, 

using the 

school zebra crossing and our toucan crossing, 

in the classroom. Students were able to use 

positional language, including left and right, to 

explain to others how to cross the road.  

We have continued to practice using money 

in our class snack shop, and are preparing for 

Windsor’s takeaway snack shop, for the rest of 

the bubble. We have made posters, menus, 

order forms, tray liners and name badges. Our 

takeaway will open after half term.  

Our year 11’s have almost finished their ASDAN 

Transition Challenge coursework and will 

receive their gold certificates soon. Year 9 and 

10 have been working super hard at their 

coursework too, so well done to all.  

In PSHE we have been learning about healthy 

food choices and healthy teeth. We have also 

been learning about using medicines and 

household chemicals safely.  

Have a lovely half term everyone!  

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  
Last day of Summer term 1 – Friday 28th May 

Start of Summer term 2  - Monday 7th June 

 

Year 11 information evening – Wednesday 9th June (more 

details to follow.) 

 

Music for Autism (on Zoom) – Wednesday 16th June 

 

Blue bubble Sports Day (without spectators, sorry) – Thursday 

17th June 

 

Free Narrow boat trip all day – 5th July – Please collect 

students from school at 4.45pm (more details to follow.) 

 


